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For the past 40 years, the Kappa Iota Chapter of Omega Psi Phi Fraternity, Inc. has
proudly upheld the tradition of giving back to our community during the holiday
season. This year was no exception, as we came together to make a meaningful
impact on families in need through our annual Thanksgiving and Christmas Basket
Initiatives.

On November 23, 2024, and December 21, 2024, our chapter partnered with Food City on
Highway 58 to distribute holiday baskets filled with essentials and festive treats. Thanks
to the collective effort of 37 dedicated volunteers, we were able to support a combined
total of 16 families. The volunteer hours, valued at $2,478.26, reflect the unwavering
commitment of our members and partners to serve our community.

In addition to hands-on service, Kappa Iota contributed $1,500 to ensure these families
experienced the warmth and joy of the season. This initiative exemplifies our
fraternity’s core principles of service and uplift.

As we celebrate this 40-year milestone, we extend our heartfelt gratitude to Food City,
our volunteers, and all those who made this year’s initiatives a success. Together, we
continue to strengthen our community and bring hope to those who need it most.
Thank you for your continued support of Kappa Iota’s mission to make a difference. We
look forward to many more years of service and fellowship.



SPREADING HOLIDAY JOY:  KAPPA IOTA
CHAPTER OF OMEGA PSI PHI FRATERNITY, INC.
DONATES CHRISTMAS BIKE TO LOCAL YOUTH

The spirit of giving was in full effect this holiday season as
the brothers of Kappa Iota Chapter of Omega Psi Phi
Fraternity, Inc. came together to make a young boy’s
Christmas a little brighter. In the true essence of uplift and
service, the chapter proudly donated a brand-new bicycle
to a deserving child in the community, spreading holiday
cheer and reinforcing the fraternity’s commitment to
giving back.

This meaningful effort was led by Bros. Gene Settles and
Andre Willis, whose dedication to community service and
youth enrichment continues to inspire. Their leadership in
this initiative ensured that this young boy would not only
receive a gift but also a reminder that he is supported and
valued by those around him.

Kappa Iota Chapter remains committed to making a
difference, especially during the holiday season, when acts
of kindness have the power to create lasting memories.
The chapter thanks all the brothers who contributed to this
effort and extends warm holiday wishes to the entire
community.
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